
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED PERMANENT ROAD 

CLOSURE 

Land Administration Act 1997 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Shire of Dalwallinu proposes to 

permanently close a portion of Paterson Road, Wubin as depicted on 

Main Roads drawing 1760-022-1. 

The proposed closure is for public comment for a minimum of 35 days 

in accordance with Section 58(3) of the Land Administration Act 1997. 

The drawing showing the location of the portion of Paterson Road to 

be closed is available for inspection at the Shire of Dalwallinu 

Administration Centre. 

The request has been sought by Main Roads WA to facilitate the 

widening and alignment of the Great Northern Highway between 

Dalwallinu to Wubin. 

Persons who wish to object or comment on the proposal may do so by 

forwarding written submissions to the Shire of Dalwallinu, PO Box 41, 

Dalwallinu  WA  6609 no later than 22 January 2018. 

 

 

JEAN SUTHERLAND 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

1 December 2017 


